
Thank you so much for inviting me to your upcoming event. 
If you plan on serving shark �n soup, I appreciate your generosity 
but request that you do not order a portion for me. 
I would like to share with you my reasons for not eating shark �n soup:
 
 • Every species of shark commonly used in shark fin soup is at
  risk of extinction.
 • Fins are sliced off of tens of millions of sharks each year,
  sometimes while they are still alive.  
 • Sharks are vital to the health of marine ecosystems, and their
  disappearance is compromising the health of our oceans 
 • Shark fin soup is not healthy and may contain heavy metals   
  like mercury and neurotoxins linked to degenerative brain   
  diseases.

You can learn more about shark �n soup and my reasons for not eating 
it at www.Sharksavers.org/sharkfinsoup
Thank you for understanding.
Sincerely,




